Sent:

31 January 2011 2:22 PM

To:

extradition.review

Subject:

REVIEW

Please pass this email to Sir Scott Baker

Dear Scott,

I should have responded much sooner to your invitation to the Law Commission to contribute to your Extradition review, if only to say that the settled practice of the Commission is not to contribute or respond to reviews or consultation processes being undertaken by others. I am sorry.

I might add that I rather doubt whether in any event we would have much relevant inhouse expertise.

As ever,

James Munby Chairman of the Law Commission

This e-mail (and any attachment) is intended only for the attention of the addressee (s). Its unauthorised use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy all copies and inform the sender by return e-mail.

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message could be intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that in mind when deciding whether to send material in response to this message by e-mail.

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be monitored, recorded and retained by the Ministry of Justice. E-mail monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content may be read at any time. You have a responsibility to ensure laws are not broken when composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents.